
School Council meeting 

23.1.24 

 

 

School council have 

been looking at the 

finalised plans for the 

wellbeing garden.  They 

are so proud of how 

many of their ideas 

have been included. 



 

 

We have looked at the 

amazing designs for 

traffic safety signs 

Hebburn Lakes children 

have designed for our 

carpark. We have 

chosen a few and will 

meet Mrs Moody next 



week to finalise or 

tweak the designs.  

 

 

 

We have also met with 

Mrs Thomas to look at 

some new ideas for 

breakfast club.  It was 



agreed that we will 

print some games etc 

to be made in school 

and also meet with Mrs 

Moody to bid for a club 

budget to buy some 

items.    


